## Whole school Transition Day - Thursday 4th July 2024

Dear parents and carers,

We are delighted to announce that we are able to have a whole school transition day where all our children will get to meet their new class teacher and support staff for the next year and get the opportunity to work in their new classrooms for the day.

The children have already been informed of who their class teacher will be next year but in case they can't remember or haven't told you please find the information below.

Class	Teacher
3H	Miss Holdcroft
(Mrs Cooper 2C)	
3R	Mrs Rodgers
(Miss Nixon 2N)	
4F	Mrs Fox
(3R)	
4M	Mrs Moore
(3M)	
5S	Miss Shaw
(see class letter)	
5P	Mrs Payton
(see class letter)	
6R (5P)	Mrs Rooney
6P (5B)	Miss Peppitt

Please note that your child/ren will enter and exit through their usual door and the times of the school day will remain the same as they have done all year.

Further information will follow before the end of term to explain school day times and the doors the children will enter and exit through in September.

If you require any further information do not hesitate to get in touch

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs K. Peters Mrs L. Wright

(Head of School)